
	
March 18, 2016 
 
 
 
On March 17, 2016 the Pacifica National Board met in closed session to discuss 
litigation, commercial information obtained on a privileged basis; and the purchase 
of services, the premature disclosure of which would compromise the 
organization’s business interests. 
 
 
Submitted by Janet Kobren, PNB Secretary 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section 396(k)(4) of the 
Communications Act. 
	
	


